
 

Senior Family Advocates: Finalisation of arbitration 
 

Members will recall that the PSA is assisting Senior Family Advocates to be correctly translated to 

LP9 in terms of the OSD agreement for the Justice Cluster in the GPSSBC. The arbitration process 

commenced  again in August 2020 and was concluded at the end of October 2020. Parties are now 

waiting for the Commissioner to issue the arbitration award.  

  

Members will be informed of the outcome once the arbitration award is received.   

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing tio COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 
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